From:

Ann dusenberry <aberry4peace@gmail.com>

Sent:

Tuesday, November 22, 2016 11:05 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Let's be a stand for clean AND sustainable use of refuse.

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Completed

Dear Honorable City Counsel Members,

As a Gaviota Coast Conservancy supporter I'm writing you to ask that you further evaluate, and ultimately choose to implement:

- separating mindfully at source, and compost traditionally to implement "carbon farming' as REFERRED TO IN THE PARIS ACCORD. - a thorough investigation to see if MSB's plan for refuse will allow for thoroughly useable and marketable byproducts,
- AND clearly, acquire more information before the GCC agrees to a 22 year contract with MSB, or any other entity

Thank you for taking the time to read this. Respectfully, Ann Dusenberry

Ann

From:

Jennifer Bernstein < jennifer.bernstein@gmail.com>

Sent:

Wednesday, November 23, 2016 3:14 AM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Resource Recovery Project at Tajiguas Landfill

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Completed

- The City should evaluate the use of source separation, an upgraded MRF, and traditional composting as a feasible, environmentally superior, and substantially less costly alternative to the \$200M TRRP.
- The City should disclose data on the chemical and biological properties of the AD's digestate and require guarantees from Public Works staff and MSB that AD-derived compost will be marketable and useable.
- The Council should not approve the irrevocable "put or pay" contract committing all City solid waste to the Project for 22 years, until additional information requested by GCC is provided by Staff.

Sincerely,

Jennifer Bernstein

From:

Susan Shields <shields3033@netscape.net>

Sent:

Monday, November 21, 2016 8:51 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Resource Recovery Project at Tajiguas Landfill

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Completed

To the members of the Santa Barbara City Council,

Considering the financial, technological, and environmental uncertainties associated with this proposed project, I suggset the city council should investigate very carefully the long-term prospects

for the success of this system. Twenty-two years is a long time when there is no guarantee that it will perform as promised or that it will not overrun its costs.

Susan Shields 3033 Calle Rosales, Santa Barbara 93105

From:

Christiane Schlumberger <c.schlumberger@me.com>

Sent:

Monday, November 21, 2016 10:49 PM

To:

sbcob

Subject:

Tajiguas Landfill Recovery Project

Follow Up Flag:

Follow up

Flag Status:

Completed

- Regarding the proposed expansion of solid waste facilities at Tajiguas Landfill on the Gaviota Coast:
- The City should evaluate the use of source separation, an upgraded MRF, and traditional composting as a feasible, environmentally superior, and substantially less costly alternative to the \$200M TRRP.
- The City should disclose data on the chemical and biological properties of the AD's digestate and require guarantees from Public Works staff and MSB that AD-derived compost will be marketable and useable.
- The Council should not approve the irrevocable "put or pay" contract committing all City solid waste to the Project for 22 years, until additional information requested by Gaviota Coast Conservancy is provided by Staff.

Thank you for your consideration. Sincerely, Christiane Schlumberger 1146 Nirvana Road Santa Barbara, CA 93101